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Kindly refer to my previous letter dated 05 April, 2016
regarding the “Smart Village” Initiative taken up by Hon'ble
Governor of Rajasthan.

Hon’ble Governor has further directed that with a view
to ensure conservation of water in the adopted “Smari
Villages”, the concerned University 1s to make an assessment
regarding the need for building water harvesting structures
such as ponds etc. and take up such construction wherever
required. Accordingly, I have requested the concerned Vice
Chancellor to interact with the local administration and the
' panchayat authorities and do the needful (copy of letter

enclosed).

{

'- May I request you to provide necessary support, guidance
! and cooperation to the Universities in their efforts to fructify
' the vision of the Hon'ble Governor with regard to the “Smart
Village” Initiative.

Yours sincerely,

(Sreya Gu]ll‘a)

As per List enclosed N
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